Susan Babbitt

I support amendment #2 to ban "scrubbers."

Now cruise companies can show that they are reforming by agreeing to end the dumping of all
scrubber wastes in Puget Sound.

The pandemic crisis, terrible as it is, has shown how marine ecosystems benefit from a cessation of
cruise vessel traffic in the Puget Sound and attendant decreased pollution. Another argument against
scrubber dumping! Thank you for your attention.



